From: Mona Noriega 
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 2:44 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: Guest of MAFS Fundraising Dinner Sept 29

Steve,

I did attend the Metropolitan Asian Family Services gala, but stayed only for a portion of the program and left before dinner was served.

Mona Noriega
Commissioner
Chicago Commission on Human Relations
